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• Reminder to all members: A listing of October and November Trail Rides held by outside organizations can be found if you Google New England Horse and Trail. Instructions will appear on how to find these rides.





MHTA Board


President: John Whitney: whitneysminis@verizon.net


Vice Pres: Sharon Thomsen: animalover00xx@yahoo.com


Treasurer: Brian Hickey: hicks@cheshire.net 


Secretary: Barbara Kahn: rubikahn@yahoo.com


Newsletter: Krys Swan: ksd_zine@yahoo.com








Trail Tip of the Month: �When riding in the fall, be sure to wear blaze orange to be safe in low light or in hunting areas.





• Visit us at www.mhta.synthasite.com





Monadnock Happy Trails Association


Meets: First Wednesday of each Month at the Swanzey Public Library, Route 32, Swanzey Center, NH


� HYPERLINK "http://www.mhta.synthasite.com" ��www.mhta.synthasite.com�








~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~


�


• Saturday, October 18th Heidi Potter is doing a Round Pen seminar in Guilford VT. Reportedly, $65 to ride, and $25 to audit. Heidi’s e-mail address is � HYPERLINK "http://us.mc560.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=potter5@sover.net" \t "_blank" �potter5@sover.net� .














Schedule of events~~~~~~~~~~~~~


October s





• Saturday, October 11th Trail Ride East Swanzey will leave from the Swanzey Community House. In the saddle by 11am and bring a brown bag lunch.








• Along this line, an additional suggestion was made that another box titled “Free Membership Blogs” likewise should appear in the newsletter. Such items could include stories, events of interest, equine happenings, where hay and shaving supplies might be found, etc. (anything that would/could be of interest to fellow MHTA members). Club members could directly e-mail their free ads and free blogs to our newsletter editor, Krys Swan at � HYPERLINK "http://us.mc560.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=KSd_zine@yahoo.com" \t "_blank" �KSd_zine@yahoo.com� no later than a week after each monthly meeting.





• There will be no MHTA meeting on Wednesday, November 5th. Instead we will have our ANNUAL POTLUCK DINNER on Friday, November 21st starting at 6pm. The potluck dinner will be held at the Swanzey Community House. Everybody, please bring a dish/dessert to share. And don’t forget: spouses, children, family members and close friends are all invited!�














September 2008 Meeting Highlights





• Sharon Thomsen and Maureen Black ledge reported that the September Miracles in Motion Ride was an outstanding success. There were 61 riders plus 8 drivers (six minis + 2 full-sized) for a total of 69 participants. Our MHTA had good representation with approximately 8-10 club members in attendance. Beautiful weather, excellent food, good friends for a worthy cause made for a great day.


• A lengthy discussion was held concerning the complete lack of usage by club members of free advertising available in the MHTA Newsletter. Those in attendance all seemed to think it was something that had slipped through the cracks and that indeed we all should participate. A suggestion was made that a box titled “Free Membership Advertisements” should appear in future newsletters (even if there are no listed advertisements) as this would serve as a reminder of its availability.








September 2008





September 2008





~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~�November s


�• November 13-16: Equine Affair at the Big E in West Springfield MA.





• Saturday, November 21st Annual Potluck Dinner at the Swanzey Community House! (See above, under October 2008 Meeting Highlights, for detailed information). Please send in your trail hours to Barb’s e-mail, � HYPERLINK "http://us.mc560.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=rubikahn@yahoo.com" \t "_blank" �rubikahn@yahoo.com� by November 1st. Remember that there will be 3 awards presented at the Potluck Dinner festivities: for mileage and most club-sponsored rides attended! 


January s


• January, Our January speaker will be Beth Phippard. Beth will tell us about camping with your horse.














Schedule of events~~~~~~~~~~~~~


October s





• Saturday, October 18th Trail Ride will be Beth Phippard’s Spofford Rd. ride. We will leave from Beth’s house on Cobble Hill Rd. at 11am, bring a brown bag lunch.


• Sunday, October 19th  Trail Ride, Sharon Thomsen will lead a ride from the Northfield Mountain Park in Northfield MA. Leave at 11am, bring a brown bag lunch.


• Wednesday, October 22 nd Beach ride at Salisbury Beach MA. Contact Bay State Trail Riders for further info .











